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Representative Musser:

Based on my conversation with Kathie, I believe that the dates in the bill reflect your
intent.  Please let me know if you want the date changed.  If this bill is not enacted by
approximately August 1, 2005, the dates will need to be advanced by one year.

Also, is the phrase I inserted after “26 USC 7701 (a) (15)”, in s. 71.05 (6) (b) 35., needed?
You may want to check with Veterans Affairs and DOR to see whether the income
described under s. 71.05 (6) (b) 34. could also be subtracted under subd. 35. as created
in this bill.  If so, my added phrase is necessary to prevent a double benefit.
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